From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 10:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hill, Phebia; Huffman, Lauren
Subject: APWA luncheon

I am the luncheon speaker today for the American Public Works Association (local chapter) at Petterino’s to present a high level view of our plans for O’Hare. 

Lauren Huffman and I will be both be having lunch at this event.

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.
Commissioner, Chicago Department of Aviation

